
 

Mrs. Laemmli’s Class 

Mrs. Laemmli’s PASS class will be reading and listening to many books about animals 

during the month of January.  We will be working on collecting facts and writing 

informational booklets about their favorite animals.  Students will illustrate their booklets.  

In math, the class will continue working on addition and subtraction problems, using 

number bonds to help them understand these operations.  They will also be continuing 

to work with story problems. 

 

Mrs. Schwab’s Class 

In Mrs. Schwab’s class we will be reading our first chapter book as a class.  We will 

compare and contrast the characters in the story.  We will follow their development 

throughout the book.  We will also be focusing on “time and money”.  Our goals: telling 

time to five minutes and counting coins to one dollar. 

 

Mrs. Chesen’s Class 

Students in Mrs. Chesen’s room continue to discuss their leadership skills and how they 

are developing these skills in the school and home setting.  They share how they have 

been a leader and which of the SEVEN HABITS they are working on. 

Students have also been working on reading and math skills.  In reading they are 

sharing the story of Charlotte’s Web.  They are working on character traits, word 

meaning and story sequence.  They are also explaining how a character’s actions can 

change the course of a story.  In math they are working on 2-3 step problems involving 

addition, subtraction, and   multiplication.  They are also rounding to the nearest tens 

and hundreds. 

 

Mrs. Dill’s Science Class 

Students will understand the wonders of weather, climate and climate change.  We will 

research severe weather, volcanoes, rain storms, snow storms, and hurricanes.  


